
 
 

Drive – Thru Food Distribution 
Every Tuesday in February and March 2021 

3:00 to 5:00 pm 
 

Geauga County Fairgrounds 
14373 North Cheshire Street 

​Burton, Ohio 44021 
Enter at the Main Gate with the lighted sign 

 
Pre-registration is ​required​ ​each week​ to ensure everyone can be served  

Register at:  ​http://wefeedgeauga.com 
or call ​216.738.2265 

 
You will receive a number each time your register. 

Bring your number with you to show you are registered 
 

Please arrive with a clean trunk and stay in your vehicle - ​MASKS REQUIRED 
 
 

To learn more about food resources and pantries in the area,  
call 211, United Way’s Helplink. 

 

 
 

http://wefeedgeauga.com/

